
                                                                                                                                              
 

CIR/15/18-19                                                                                                             Date: 13th July, 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings to you!   
 
We complete a month of school and it is time for us to focus on evaluating all that 
the children have comprehended and learnt in these months.  We thank you dear 
parents for the trust placed in us. 
 
Assessments have been an integral part of our learning system.  Assessing the 
child is an ongoing process at School. We would now like to go ahead with the 
first Periodic Test for the year 2018-19.  Accordingly, the dates for the assessment 
have been scheduled.  We share these dates with you as a part of our learning 
support from parents.  We will along with a formal testing pattern also assess 
children on their progress through these weeks apart from an assessment and 
evaluation of their portfolios.  The portion and the schedule for the assessments 
(for the pen and paper unit only) grade wise/subject wise has been attached 
along with this note. 
 
Assessments will begin from Monday the 23rd of July, 2018 and will go on upto 
Friday the 27th of July, 2018. The school functioning hours will remain the same 
and post their assessments children will be involved in revision in class.  Kindly 
note no absenteeism or special request for re-test will be entertained. 
 
Wishing all our children All the Best for their forth coming examinations. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Tattva School 
 
 
 
 
Principal  


